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23rd June 81.

Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt

of your letter of the 10th Instant, and

as requested, enclose herewith copy

of a letter of the 21st September last

addressed to Chas doque, Indian Agent

Maniwaki, Province of Quebec, relative

to the proposed grant from Indian

fund of $1000.00 towards the con.

struction of the projected bridge arrow

the Gatineau River at Maniwaki.

I am,

Sir,

Your Obedient Servant

Abenkonge

H. Alphouse Surgeon Esqr Deputy of the Supt. Genl.

of Indian Affairs.
Asst. Derector of Colinzating

Road
Quebec

P. Q.
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